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From: Environmental Health
Sent: 28 August 2024 15:26
To: Development Control
Cc: Christie Burns
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/24/2253/0F1 - BOLT HOW, HOLMROOK

Siting of timber chalet for farm worker on existing hardstanding 
 
Thank you for the above consultation.  
There are no objections from Environmental Health to this development.  
 
As the timber chalet is proposed to be used in connection to employment, the applicants should 
note that a Fire Risk Assessment, under provisions of the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 
2005 should be carried out, and that the Electricity at Work Regulations 1989 may also apply in 
that any electrical equipment is maintained in a safe condition, and should be inspected and 
tested accordingly (see HSE Advice ‘Maintaining Portable Electrical Equipment’). 
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